To: A38 Derby Junctions

Cc: Christopher.Archbold@highwaysengland.co.uk

Subject: Development Consent Order - A38 Derby Junctions - June Hearings
Date: 11 May 2020 20:58:42

Hello Bart

We are writing to inform you that over the past two weeks we have had a number of
conversations with Highways England’s project manager, Chris Archbold.

These conversations have answered the outstanding questions that we had regarding the
scheme including revised timescales. The conversations have also enabled progress to be
made towards an agreement between them and us for the purchase of our property and
relocation of our business.

| am therefore informing you that we no longer wish to pursue those representations that
we submitted in response to your letter of 21 April 2020 and do not wish to take part in
the hearings scheduled for early June.

Thank you for your patience over the past few months.

Regards

David and Marion Gartside
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